
16th June 2023  

Dear parents/carers, 

As you were aware we have had the inspectors from OFSTED in school this week. The report will follow in due 

course for everyone to read and this will also go onto the website.  

Having been Head Teacher at this school for the last 3 years, I and all the staff are incredibly proud of this school 

and the progress the school is making. We truly believe this school has the capacity to be one of the best schools 

in Lancashire and we are now being recognised for this in a number of areas. The staff here work tirelessly to pro-

vide the very best every day with their professionalism and dedication to their roles. 

At Primet we want children to be happy and succeed in an environment which is inclusive to all. The staff here are 

brilliant at this. The best example of this progress are your children. They show us excellent behaviour every day. 

They are a credit to all our families. Every day the children come in ready to learn with impeccable manners and a 

real thirst to improve daily. At Primet we would like to thank all our families who continue to support school in 

everything that we do. Supportive parents are key to school improvement and you all show that in abundance so 

thank you. Be really proud of Primet as it is a place that is really special. 

Also, the whole school have worked very hard with their assessments this week. They all deserve a great weekend. 

Our Reception class had a lovely trip to Pizza Express in Skipton and the Netball team were again winners. 

The PTA are doing a fantastic job in the way they support school in lots of different ways to make our school even 

better. On Friday 30th June 2023 it is the school fair with loads of stalls which will be amazing. If you would like to 

help can you please speak to the office.  

Sports Day this year is on Friday 7th July so we are hoping for the weather to be kind. 

Thank you for your continued support and we are always free to speak with you every day at school. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Christopher Holmes  

Head Teacher  

 

NEWS 

Dates for your Dairy  

20th June –Year 1 trip to Alkincoats park 
22nd June—Pendle Hippodrome performance 
28th June– Grandparents Lunch Years 3 and 4 
30th June – Summer Fair  
7th July - Sports Day  
19th July - Year 6 leavers assembly and Prom.  
21st Break up at 1:15pm  
 
 

 

Who would like to win a bike!!  

Children with 100% attendance this 

term will all go into a draw. The win-

ner will be announced on Thursday 

20th July  



Follow us on Facebook  
www.facebook.com/primetprimary 

 

PE kits 

Please ensure your child has the following PE kit in 

school everyday. 

 White, short or long sleeved  
            t-shirt. 
 Black shorts or plain black  
           Leggings. 
 Trainers for outdoor games 

only 
 Plimsolls for indoor PE  
 PE kit to be kept in a  
           draw-string bag 
 Plain black headscarves (if applicable) 

Please contact the school office if you need any help or  

support with this.  

16th June 2023  NEWS 

Year 4 Swimming  
Please ensure your child has their swimming kit in 

school every  
Thursday  

Summer fair Volunteer's  

If you are able to volunteer on a stall at 

our summer fair, please contact the 

school office  

Grandparents Lunch  

Wednesday 28th June 2023 

12.00 - 1.00pm  

We would like to invite Years 3&4 Grandpar-

ents to have lunch with their grandchild, lunch 

will be provided by school at a cost of £2.50 

per adult.  

Orders can be placed and paid for at the office  

Afterschool Sports Clubs 
 

We have sports clubs running for children in 
years 4,5,6 every Tuesday and Wednesday. If 

your child would like to attend, please contact 
the school office  

Lion King performance  

Here is the link to all the songs, backing tracks, 

scripts and lyrics for the lion king performance  

https://www.primet.lancs.sch.uk/page/?

title=Choir&pid=990  

https://www.primet.lancs.sch.uk/page/?title=Choir&pid=990
https://www.primet.lancs.sch.uk/page/?title=Choir&pid=990


NEWS 16th June 2023 

Certificate & Award Winners 
Week Commencing - 9th June 2023 

Reception - Umar, Richie -Ray, Alfie 
Year 1 –  Saim, Francis, Kohen 
Year 2 –  Eshaal, Alexis, Milo 
Year 3 –  Maisy, Theo, Ibrahim, Luiza 
Year 4 – All of Year 4, Sarah, Dylan  
Year 5 –  Kiran, Guilia, Sabina 
Year 6 – Mia, Sahil, Sonia 
Lunchtime - KS1 - Kobi KS2 - Fatme 
Attendance - KS1 - Year 1  KS2 Year 4 

Week Commencing - 16th June 2023 

 
Reception - Maisie, Kobi, Maison 
Year 1 –  Alayna, Jasmine, Iqra 
Year 2 –  Stefan, Isaac, Muhammad Ali 
Year 3 –  Roman, Noel, Riley 
Year 4 – Adil, Lilly , Emy, Theo 
Year 5 – Daniel, sabina, Ethan 
Year 6 –  Aaron, Irham, Florence, Grace 
Lunchtime - KS1 Dalton, Ruqayyah  KS2  
Attendance - KS1 - Year 1 KS2—Year 5 
 
 
 

EYFS  Trip to Pizza Express  

EYFS have been out on a trip this week, they went to Pizza Express and made     

their own pizza’s!! 

 


